
Cheshire Police would like to ask for your assistance in identifying the jet ski below. 

Please ring Cheshire Police on 101 and refer to incident 362 of 10th December 2014 if you 

have any information about this equipment. 

 

.  

 

 

If you are a member of a water sports club, please circulate this around your members. 

 

  


